From: wwwendy <dustinthewendy@gmail.com>

Sent: Friday, April 26, 2024 3:00 PM

To: Ullman, Sara C. <scullman@cob.org>; PL - cd@cob.org <cd@cob.org>; Grp.PL.Planning Mail
(planning@cob.org) <planning@cob.org>

Subject: Franklin Expansion Project

CAUTION: This message originated from outside of this organization. Please exercise caution with links and
attachments.
Hi Sara.
Since | was not sent notice of public hearing, please MAKE SURE that these comments are
added for consideration TODAY. | feel they should be added to the packet for the examiner to
make up for the error by this office. Please confirm and notify me that this has been done.
HERE are my comments-

| am opposed to the expansion.

| am opposed to cuiting down all but the very minimum required tree count.

We NEED these trees to combat heat in the summer. Replacing these old trees with smaller,
younger ones is not acceptable.

More parking spaces for this private business is counter intuitive to the needs of the full time
RESIDENTS of this community.

Removing a tree because it's roots have made a parking space "not perfect” (though still
functional; | see a car parked in said space(s) every day) is too much disruption and destruction
for a car space. The tree is more important and useful and helps offset the exorbitant amount of
car traffic this private school brings. Unlike public schools who bus most kids, this school drives
almost all of it's students in private cars twice a day :(

| oppose ANY additional places for parking cars. Why is this necessary if the enrollment isn't
going up?

Lastly, doing this work in the heat of summer when neighbors nearby NEED to have windows
open to stay cool means we are left with the choice of either closing our windows in the heat of
summer or leaving them open to the noise, dust, fumes, etc. Undue burden to the neighbors
and bad timing!!

Bottom line-

Save the trees!

No additional car parking!

Respect the neighborhood and it's community <3

Thank you,
Wendy



